
From: Eddie Gunn <egunn@gov.sc.gov>
To: Eddie Gunnegunn@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/24/2005 5:48:18 PM
Subject: Changes

Please note that on Monday, February 28th I will be returning to the 
Budget & Control Board, Executive Director's Office as Assistant to the 
Chief-of Staff. I have been an employee on loan from the Board to the 
Governor's Office since November 2002 beginning with the transition 
activities. I will continue to assist the Governor's Office as 
circumstances warrant.

My phone numbers will remain the same and my current e-mail address 
will be active for a while. My new e-mail effective 2-28-05 is:

wegunn@oed.state.sc.us

It has been both an honor and a privilege to serve in Governor Mark 
Sanford's administration.

Thanks.....

Eddie Gunn
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Governor Mark Sanford 
803-734-2100 
803-734-5167 (FAX) 
egunn@gov.sc.gov
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